From,
Patricia Allen,
Allen Charitable Trust,
Washington-99006,
June 06, 2011
To,
Mary Hall,
Mary Hall Health Club,
Washington-99006
Dear Miss Mary,
I Patricia Allen running has recently opened a charitable trust name as Allen Charitable Trust and looking for new members to the trust. The aim of the trust is to serve people who are old age and who are financial week.
Basically, the trust aims at providing accommodation to old age people who do not have proper accommodation for their late life and wondering here and there. The trust aims at providing financial helps to those who are financially week.
I hope that you will make an important contribution towards this trust by becoming member of it. I am ready to send my representive for the further formalities so it will not be wasting of time for becoming member of the trust.
We are looking for your early reply to this letter.
Thank You,
Sincerely,
Patricia Allen

